
Dear Sir/Madam, 
Licensing Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below. 
Comments were submitted at 24/04/2024 2:55 PM from . 
Application Summary 

Address: 290 - 294 Uxbridge Road London W12 7LJ  

Proposal: Licensing Act - Premises Licence  

Case Officer: Ms Lorna McKenna  

 
Click for further information 
 
Customer Details 

Name:  

Email:  

Address:  
 
Comments Details 

Commenter 
Type: Neighbour 

Stance: Customer objects to the Licensing Application 

Reasons for 
comment: 

 

Comments: 24/04/2024 2:55 PM Failure of owner of this premises and staff to respond to residents' complaints 
prompts us to object to this LAPR. These inc groups of male customers obstructing the pavement, 
littering, idling vehicles, dangerous double parking and parking on double yellow lines and in bike 
lanes at this junction made in person and via LET and Police. Residents have repeatedly reported 
ASB and crime at junction to LET, Police, Councillors, Council inc 17 April 10pm approx outside the 
premises 2-3 police cars inc unmarked making arrests, 12 April 5pm approx knife fight outside 
Loftus Villas near the junction reported by Lucy, 8 April young men in 2 BMWs in Loftus Road then 
arrested in Coverdale Road 6pm approx., month ago Batman Close drugs arrest of courier, 22 Feb 
11pm approx. Loftus Road at this junction violent altercation between men on motorcycles with 
Police road blocks in Loftus Road + Ellerslie Road, 6 months ago Loftus Road stabbing at Batman 
Close end; regular reports of drug dealing, car breakins, car keying. 
 
Police Officer feedback to residents' complaints about this premises: ' I can confirm that Police 
Licensing have major concerns with this application . . . I am meeting with both the Safer 
Neighbourhood Team and the Local Authority next week to establish the extent of the issues that 
the premises and immediate vicinity are causing, specifically to local residents.' 
 
The recent expansion of this premises to inc the opening of Hayber Restaurant with new direct 
customer access on Loftus Road inc illuminated signage needs to be reviewed as part of this 
application. 

 




